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Dear Akira,

I was very happy to visit Research Center for Structural Thermodynamics
this year. It was 10 years ago that I visited for the first time the beautiful Toy-
onaka Campus of the Osaka University. I must say that I feel in Osaka like at
home. All things that should remain unchanged remained unchanged during
all these years. There are however many things in the Center that have changed
substantially. Being a careful reader of the Annual Reports I was well informed
about the research running there, still I was very much impressed. During my
three month stay I had the chance to work together with Miyazaki san and I
met many young persons. I strongly believe that the results that we obtained
during my stay will be a good mark for our long collaboration that will last for
the coming years. I should not forget to mention my meeting with Sorai san
whom I have known for many years. Finally, I can not hesitate to say that at the
end of my stay I had the chance to admire sakura in Toyonaka, Koen and Kyoto.

Please do accept my deepest sincerity and the best wishes for you and all
colleagues in the laboratory.

Yours

Tadewm Wamadihs

Tadeusz Wasiutyriski



